FSBSC Submission 915

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Merylin Wallis

Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2017 4:34 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Breaking up the CFA

Dear Sir or Madam, | was involved in the Grampians Fire aprox. 11
years ago when The CFA was called to volunteer in the fighting of this massive fire. | have nothing but praise for the
volunteers who put their lives and own property at risk to save the farm | was living on they did a marvellous job.

So why would you want to break up this wonderful group of volunteers just so someone else can have control
over them, leave them alone to do the wonderful work they are doing please.
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